
  

                               

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 Sub: - M.E./M.Tech PTPG Admissions – 2014-2015 
 

In continuation of our earlier Notification, the last date of submission of 

application forms for admission into M.E./M.Tech. PTPG Course is extended upto 
21 June 2014(without fine) and 28 June 2014 (with fine of Rs 500/-). 
 

Candidates having experience of one year from the date of qualifying                 

examination may also apply as they are likely to be considered for left over 

seats/vacant seats. For further details, refer to College website www.uceou.edu or 

University website www.osmania.ac.in.   

 Date:12.06.2014                        Director, CEEP 
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